
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week we will be saying ‘Goodbye’ to Miss Winters who will be taking up a new job at the 

National Marine Aquarium. I would like to thank Miss Winters for all her hard work and support over 

the last couple of years and we wish her well in her new role. We are holding interviews on Monday 

and hope to appoint someone to start as soon as possible after half term to ensure we have the 

support the children need in Y3. 

Please remember to sign up for your parents evening appointments next week. If you haven’t 

already done so please log in to your eSchools account or contact the school office as soon as 

possible. We currently have 52 children who do not have anyone attending either evening for them. 

This is a great opportunity for you to talk to your child’s class teacher and to find out how they’ve 

settled in to their new class and what you can do to support them with their learning. If you are 

unable to attend either evening please speak to your child’s class teacher and they will try to find 

another time to meet with you. We will also be giving out the annual parent questionnaire at the 

parent’s evenings, which I hope you will take the opportunity to complete and give us some 

feedback. I will let you know the results of this after half term as soon as I have collated them. 

As you may know, Y6 are currently on their residential visit to Great Potheridge House near 

Okehampton with Mrs Holder and Mrs Clewer. I hope they are having a fabulous experience and am 

looking forward to hearing all about it when they get back tomorrow. Keep checking their class page 

on the school website in case Mrs Holder and Mrs Clewer are able to upload photos while they’re 

away. 

Finally, we would like to wish Mackenzie in Y6 the very best of luck as he enters the Bristol Open 

Kickboxing competition on Saturday. We hope his hard work and training pay off. If you’d like to 

follow the competition, we have been given the following link so you can hopefully see how he gets 

on. Good luck Mackenzie! 

Bristol Open 2019  

Kind regards, 

C. Prynne 

 

 

 

https://www.sportdata.org/kickboxing/set-online/veranstaltung_info_main.php?active_menu=calendar&vernr=771

